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WASHINGTON - The Society for Public Health Education (SOPHE) is extremely disappointed 

in the passage of House Bill 2 by the North Carolina General Assembly this week. SOPHE 

opposes discrimination in all forms and remains committed to promoting and advocating for a 

safe, inclusive environment for all people. No persons should be discriminated against due to 

their gender identity, preference or veteran status. As SOPHE convenes its 67th Annual Meeting 

in Charlotte this week, we expect that civic and business leaders will work together to repeal this 

legislation and restore respect for the core human values of fairness, equality and anti-

discrimination for the people of the North Carolina.  

### 

The Society for Public Health Education (SOPHE) is a 501 (c)(3) professional organization founded in 1950 to 

provide global leadership to the profession of health education and health promotion.  SOPHE contributes to the 

health of all people and the elimination of health disparities through advances in health education theory and 

research; excellence in professional preparation and practice; and advocacy for public policies conducive to health. 

SOPHE is the only independent professional organization devoted exclusively to health education and health 

promotion. Members include behavioral scientists, faculty, practitioners, and students engaged in disease 

prevention and health promotion in both the public and private sectors. Collectively, SOPHE’s 4,000 national and 

chapter members work in universities, medical/health care settings, businesses, voluntary health agencies, 

international organizations, and all branches of federal/state/local government. 


